DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Puerto Rico Medicaid Program

First Important Update
2024-PRMP-NNPS-PACSS-002

This notification has the purpose of informing interested vendors the following corrections
to the Professional Accounting and Consulting Support Services NNPS:

The following dates listed in the NNPS were posted with the wrong month:

1. Thursday, November 10, 2024 (Deadline for submitting questions)
2. Wednesday, November 16, 2024 (Deadline for posting vendor questions and answers)

The dates should read as follows:

1. Thursday, October 10, 2024 (Deadline for submitting questions)
2. Wednesday, October 16, 2024 (Deadline for posting vendor questions and answers)
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